
During the last 30 years, the University of Washington has imported 
pig-tailed macaques from Indonesia, cramming them into disease-
ridden U.S. facilities and selling their babies to laboratories around  
the country for use in cruel and wasteful experiments. UW also  
acquires long-tailed macaques imported from around the world. 

U.S. experimenters’ demand for these species is wiping them off  
the face of the Earth. 

UW must get out of the global monkey trade and end its flawed 
experiments on monkeys.

Please take action at PETA.org/Seattle.

Snatched from their homes.  
Shoved into planes.  
Sick. Suffering in labs.

UW:  
STOP THE 
MONKEY 
BUSINESS 


